
 

 

From the Director’s Desk… 
 
 I would like to take this opportunity to 
send out a heartfelt thank you to the  
Kelly/Thomas Family, for all of  the 
Holiday Magic you brought to the chil-
dren of  our school. Words cannot ex-
press our gratitude. Your family is a 
true blessing to the NPA family! 
 
 
 
Please continue to do the fantastic task 
of  assisting your child in washing their 
hands before doing any other activity. 
when they arrive each morning! 
 
 
Ask about our referral program* 
 
A Good Read: 
http://www.factmonster.com/
spot/newyearcelebrations.html 
 
 

 

 

January  

Lazarus 31st 

Julain S. 30th  

Kingston 20th 
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Important Dates In January 

 

1st– Happy New Year’s 
Day 

2nd-NPA Closed  
 

3rd– VPK resumes 

 

13th-Parent Appreciation 
Day 

 

16th– NPA Staff In Service 
Day 

 

 

 

Naples Preschool Academy 

1275 Airport Rd. S 

Naples, FL 34104 

 

Phone 

239-403-7977 

 

Open Weekdays 

7:00 a.m. to 5:30 p.m. 
 

Email 
npa@naplespreschoolacademy.com 

 

Website 

www.naplespreschoolacademy.com 

 

 

Christina Rea 

Director 

 

Ashley Kronwetter 

Office Manager 

www.naplespreschoolacademy.com. 



 

COM E JOI N T HE  F  

Happy New Year 2017! 
We will be studying buildings this 
month. This will be ongoing for 6 
weeks. Please be sure to check out our 
project we will be working on. 
Our letters for the month are J, E, M 
and U. 

We will be starting our sight words!  
 

 

 

 

Ms. Carol 
Ms. Ivy 

Ms. Greisy 

Ms. Suerene 

 We are so happy that Ms. Maris-
sa is now the permanent 3 year 
old teacher! ‘ 
We would like to wish everyone 
a Happy New Year! 
This months curriculum we will 
be learning about buildings. If 
you have any large boxes that 
you would like to donate, we 
would be so happy to receive.  
As always we continue to work 
on our manners and show kind-
ness to all! 
 

 

 

 

Ms. Carolina 

Ms. Marissa 

 

 

 

December was very exciting in 
the infant room. We did many 

Holiday projects with our babies 
that you will be able to keep for-

ever!  
Nikolai has started to take his 

first steps and will be ready for 
our toddler room soon!! All of 

our babies are growing up so fast. 
We cant wait to see what the new 

year brings to our classroom.  
 

Happy Holidays and a very  
Happy New Year from all the 

babies! 
 

 

   Ms. Janet 
Ms. Ana 

 

We hope everyone has enjoyed the 
Holidays! We are ready for the new 
year! Everyday in the Toddlers we 
sing, dance, read, and practice our 
colors and shapes too! We encourage 
you to do this with your child as well, 
to bridge the classroom to home.  

 

 

Ms. Roberte 

Ms. Haley 

Ms. Roxxy 

 

 

Threes & Fours   VPK A & B 

       Infants                 Toddlers 1A & 1B       Two’s 
  

Bon Voyage to Valerie who 
moved up to the Three’s. 
Bienvenidos Stella & Aiden 
who moved over from the 
Toddler’s.. We also welcomed 
Nathan into our class. 
This month, we will be dis-
cussing all of our personal fa-
vorites and how special, help-
ful and unique we all are. 
Happy New Year and a de-
lightful winter. 
 

 

 


